Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: Tuesday, March 5, 2024, 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. and Wednesday, March 6, 2024, 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
PLACES: The Construction Open House will be held virtually and in person.
The virtual public meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 5, 2024, from 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. Please use the following link to register: https://tinyurl.com/SR-710-Beeline -Hwy. You may also call +1(562)247-8321 Access Code: 314-038-668. Questions and comments from the public will follow a brief presentation.
The in-person open house is scheduled for Wednesday, March 6, 2024, from 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. at the City of Palm Beach Gardens City Hall, Council Chambers, 10500 N. Military Trail, Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410, and will have an informal open house format. FDOT staff and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 419251-1-52-01, 02, 03
Project Description: State Road (SR) 710/Beeline Highway Reconstruction Project on SR 710/Beeline Highway from Northlake Boulevard to SR 708/Blue Heron Boulevard and Florida’s Turnpike bridge over SR 710/Beeline Highway in the cities of Palm Beach Gardens, Riviera Beach, and West Palm Beach.
Project improvements consist of widening SR 710/Beeline Highway from Northlake Boulevard to SR 708/Blue Heron Boulevard from 4 lanes to 6 lanes, replacing and widening the Florida’s Turnpike bridge over SR 710/Beeline Highway, constructing an at-grade partial Continuous Flow Intersection (CFI) at the intersection of SR 710/Beeline Highway and Northlake Boulevard, adding sidewalks and bicycle lanes on both sides of SR 710/Beeline Highway, constructing an 8-foot high privacy wall adjacent to the Steeplechase Community along SR 710/Beeline Highway, upgrading railroad crossings, drainage, signage, lighting, signalization and pavement markings throughout project limits, and upgrading Intelligent Transportation System (ITS).
Construction will begin in March 2024 and is estimated to be completed in Late 2029. The estimated cost is $148.2 million
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ariam Galindo, P.E.— FDOT Project Manager at ariam.galindo@dot.state.fl.us or (561)466-5940
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Andrea Pacini, Community Outreach Manager, at (561)214-3358 or by email at apacini@corradino.com.
